Westminster Health Forum Keynote Seminar:

NHS Estates and healthcare facilities management: efficiency, strategic partnerships
and priorities for improving GP premises

Timing: Morning, Thursday, 11" June 2015

Venue: Sixty One Whitehall, London SW1A 2ET

Agenda subject to change

WESTMINSTER

8.30-9.00 Registration and coffee HEALTH FORUM
9.00-9.05 Chair’s opening remarks

Viscount Bridgeman

9.05-9.15 Progress on improving efficiency for NHS premises
Conor Ellis, Author, NHS Estates Efficiency Review and Global Health Leader, EC Harris

9.15-9.35 Utilising land and property effectively
James Latta, Strategic Asset Manager, Department of Health
Sam Hopkins, Partner, Real Estate, Capsticks Solicitors

9.35-9.50 Questions and comments from the floor

9.50 - 10.00 Meeting the needs of general practice
Dr Brian Balmer, General Practitioners Committee Premises Negotiator and Chief Executive,
North and South Essex Local Medical Committees

10.00-10.10  ‘Estate as an enabler’
Adrian Wallace, Sector Chief Executive Officer, Fulcrum Group

10.10-10.20  Taking a collaborative approach to estate development
Antek Lejk, Executive Director, Community Health Partnerships

10.20-10.35 Questions and comments from the floor

10.35-10.40  Chair’s closing remarks
Viscount Bridgeman

10.40-11.15  Coffee

11.15-11.20  Chair’s opening remarks
Baroness Thornton

11.20-11.30  Transforming estates to meet new models of care
Dave Sweeney, Director of Transformation, Halton Clinical Commissioning Group and Halton Borough Council

11.30-11.40 Disseminating best practice in hospital asset management
Professor Duane Passman, Director of 3Ts, Brighton and Sussex University Hospitals NHS Trust

11.40-11.55 Questions and comments from the floor

11.55-12.05 Opportunities for strategic partnerships with the private sector
Peter Ward, Director of Healthcare Projects, John Laing

12.05-12.15  Case study: sustainability in NHS estates
Trevor Payne, Director of Estates and Facilities, Barts Health NHS Trust

12.15-12.25  Questions and comments from the floor

12.25-12.55  Next steps for developing NHS estates
Dr David Geddes, Head of Primary Care Commissioning, NHS England
Questions and comments from the floor

12.55-13.00  Chair’s and Westminster Health Forum closing remarks
Baroness Thornton

Peter van Gelder, Director, Westminster Health Forum
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Seminar supported by Fulcrum Group



